

Minutes from financial meeting August 5th 2019

Present: Jaycent, Renee', Sarah, Jodi, Lori, Janel, Melissa, Angella, Jonathan, Kira

Gave everyone the mission of our Financial Division

Treasurer(Sarah) new format to fit what we need for sarah to keep things lining up..

Scrip Proposal(Lori and Jodi) see handout. Talked about ticket taking at state amateur baseball but will revisit next year, too late for this year.

Concessions(Melissa and Janel) Melissa gave keys and binder to Renee' along with paperwork and binder. Melissa emailed the Wyatt's and they have agreed to take over concessions responsibilities. Renee will be meeting with them to discuss and give over info. We will be discussing everything that we carry and decide what is making us the most money and what we should get rid of.

Spirit wear(Angella) Talking to sungold about being able to get Bauer. Ordering shirts and sweatshirts etc to have to try on at forms turn in. 1 of each size then order form to guarantee those sales and decide from there what to order and carry in the case. Discussed regulating printing on own garments and having a form for that.

Sign Committee(Jonathan) Discussed new and old signs. South rink 600 North 800 rink 425 zam 3000 per. Possibly 2 sponsors on each. 1000 in ice Zanboni need new sponsors. Cost 2100 to wrap 1. Checking with Jeff at sign pros. Jonathan will be sending out letters to everyone with signs now with pricing and asking to renew. If they don't sign comes down. If yes they will be invoiced.

Raffle coordinator(Kira) checking with the city about chuck the puck

Weed coordinator(jason) Not present Gold Tournament (Matt) not present